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Maths 
Opal Class are learning all about money! They are learning to identify the value of coins and notes as well as making 
different amounts of money. They will move on to solving real life problems for example totaling amounts and find-
ing change. 

English 
In English, we are loving our class book ‘Ocean Meets Sky’.  So far, we have written some extremely detailed setting 
descriptions about Library Island.  We are currently writing a set of direction on how to find Ocean Meets Sky.  

Science 
In our science sessions, the children have been exploring everyday materials and their properties. The children are 
able to name a wide range of materials and are starting to investigate why everyday objects are made from that 
material. They will move on to explore this further through investigations. 

Foundation Subjects 
 

In history, we have been learning about ‘how schools 
have changed’. We have studied photographs of class-
rooms from the past and identified how they are differ-
ent to our classroom. We are looking forward to learn-
ing about how school has changed since our grown ups 
were at school. 
 
In DT, we have been learning about food nutrition and 
how to design a balanced meal. The children are able to 
identify simple changes that can be made to make meals 
healthier. 
 
In RE, we have looked at 3 religious stories and identi-
fied how these show that God is special. 
 
In music, we have been musical storytellers.  The chil-
dren re-told the story of Jack and the Beanstalk and per-
formed to their peers. 

Reminders 
Our PE day is a Tuesday. Please remember children must come into school wearing their PE kit and bring with them 
their uniform. This is not the same for all classes.  
 
Reading 
Please ensure reading diaries and books are bought into school everyday.  If your child does not have their diary in 
school on a Friday, their reading score will be 0.  It is expected that children read at home 5 times a week.  
 
Maths 
Children should be accessing both Numbots and TT Rockstars from home. Children are tested each Thursday on their 
times table. 

Photographs taken during our recent Science afternoon. 
The children had an egg-citing afternoon with Year One! 

 

 
 


